
TOWN OF PREBLE 
PO BOX 234 

PREBLE, NY  13141 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Preliminary Budget for the Town of Preble for the fiscal year beginning 
January 1, 2017 has been completed and filed at the office of the Town Clerk where it is available for 
inspection by any interested persons. 
 
Further notice is hereby given that the Board of the Town of Preble will hold a Public Hearing on the 
2017 Preliminary Budget at the Preble Town Hall at 7:00 pm on November 10, 2016 and at said hearing 
any person may be heard for or against the Preliminary Budget or against any items therein contained. 
 
Pursuant to Section 113 of the Town Law, the proposed salaries of the Town of Preble are hereby 
specified as follows: 
  Supervisor    $ 8,000/yr. 
  Town Clerk    $10,500/yr. 
  Justice     $12.000/yr. 
  Councilpersons (4)   $ 1,500. Each/yr. 
  Highway Superintendent  $38,500/yr. 
 
By order of the Town Board of the Town of Preble 
Jane Davenport, Preble Town Clerk 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Supervisor Doring opened the public hearing at 7:10 with the reading of the Legal Notice. 
 
Board members present:   Don Fisher and Linda Riehlman  

Others present:  Renee Compton 
 
Supervisor Doring asked for any questions or comments.  There were none. 
 
Motion was made by Linda Riehlman to close the public hearing, seconded by Don Fisher. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Linda Riehlman, seconded by Don Fisher; public hearing  adjourned @ 
7:12.  
  
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
  
Unofficial 11/10/2016     Jane W. Davenport 
Official         Town Clerk 
 

 

  

 

 


